
The New York Red Bulls are excited to welcome Oradell 
Public Schools to Red Bull Arena on Sunday, October 9th 
for our Fan Appreciation Match against Charlotte FC! 
A portion of every ticket purchased will be donated to 

the 6th Grade Spring Fling Fund.

 ǔ AT RED BULL ARENA Ǖ

ORADELL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Scan with your camera app to 
join your group at Red Bull Arena.

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a
public service.The event or activity described here is
not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School,
nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education.


